EC365 - Accommodation for the European Laser 4.7 Youth Championship 2009
25th February 2009
We have been informed by the host that other events will be taking place in Helsinki shortly before the European Laser 4.7 Youth Championship.  Therefore, a higher number of visitors than normal is expected to be staying in the city in August.

Please make sure that you book accommodation for this championship as early as possible.  A list of hotels and other forms of accommodation in and around Helsinki can be found on the venue website: http://www.laser47em2009.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=51&Itemid=58.

If you have any questions, please direct them to office@laserinternational.org.
